
National Conference of Vicars for Religious 

52nd National Assembly 

Called to Be Prophets of a Future Not Our Own 

March 22-24, 2020 (March 25 departure date) 

 

Felician Sisters Convent 

           3800 W. Peterson Avenue 

Chicago, Illinois 60659-3116 

773-463-3020 

 

 

Sr. Sharon Euart, RSM, Executive Director of RCRI and a canon lawyer has agreed to a question 

and answer period on Tuesday morning, March 24 after her first presentation. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns pertaining to RCRI or to canon law issues, please indicate 

them below. I will gather them and forward them to Sr. Sharon before the Assembly. She can 

also take questions from the floor, but a little preparation is helpful. 

 

Questions / Concerns: 

 

1.    

 

 

 

   

2.    

 

 

 

 

3.  

 

 

 

 

 

Please return these by February 13, 2020 to: 

 

Sr. Maryann Seton Lopiccolo, SC 

310 Prospect Park West 

Brooklyn, NY 11215 

 

mslopiccolo@aol.com 

mlopiccolo@diobrook.org 

 

fax: 718-399-5927 
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